Saint Mary's Catholic Primary School



South Street Isleworth Middlesex TW7 7EE Tel: 020 8560 7166 Fax: 020 8232 8820

office@smi.hounslow.sch.uk www.smi.hounslow.sch.uk

Friday 20th January 2016

Dear Parents of children in Squirrels

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Searle-Smith will be based in another school on an alternative placement as part of her professional development, starting on Monday and lasting for 2 weeks of the spring term. She will be working with us again from the 6th February for the last week of this half term. She then leaves again for the second part of her placement on Monday 27th February until the 3rd March.

During Mrs Searle-Smith's time at Heathfield Infant School Mrs Bedell and Mrs Quainoo will be teaching in Squirrels.

We wish Mrs Searle-Smith a successful time whilst she's working at Heathfield.

Yours sincerely

Tarley May

F Marsh